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Dear Parents,

As part of our PSHE curriculum, we are introducing a topic in order to address and 

support your child with some of the modern day issues surrounding ‘growing up’.  

These lessons will be taught on Thursday 2nd May and Friday 3rd May. 

Throughout the afternoon, the children will be taught some basic coverage of 

naming body parts. We will also discuss showing respect to one another and the 

children will learn the ‘The Underwear Rule’; this is a simple way to educate children 

and help keep them safe. 

In accordance with our school policy, we would like to give you the opportunity to 

view our planning and resources prior to the lessons. If you wish to access the 

planning and resources, we would happily send these to you. Please do let us know, 

by writing in your child’s Home School Planner, along with the email address you 

would like us to use. 

Kind regards,

Rachael Woods      Dawn Murphy        Emily Cooper         Finley Mills
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